
Virtual  Workshops  2022  –  a
line-up that goes and goes and
goes…!
We’re a little late getting this posted but registration for our
2022 Virtual Workshops is now open! We are expecting to get back
to  our  “regularly  scheduled  programming”  (i.e.  in-person
workshops) in 2023 but, in the meantime, we want to make sure we
give everyone more than you’re expecting.

Sessions start on November 15th and we will be offering more
than 30 hours of sessions spread over 6 days!

Registration is only $199 and you can attend as many or as few
sessions as you’d like.

 

Click Here for More Details
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